
 

 

 

31st July 2024 

Dear Fifth Year Parent/Guardian,  

We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter back to St Peter’s College as a fifth year. 

The Board of Management is very mindful of this expensive time of year but further to requests from the 

Parents Association has given permission for three optional school tours to be offered for fifth years in 2025. 

Belfast  Sunday 9th February to Monday 10th February 2025   €310    deposit €150 

Berlin   Sunday 9th February to Monday 10th February 2025   €463   deposit €250 

Iceland  Friday 2nd May to Monday 5th May 2025   €1330   deposit €350 

The balance must be paid 10 weeks before departure.  Please read GTI Travel’s terms and conditions. 

There are 40 places available on each tour and the prices are based on 40 students attending. 

If there are less than 40 students the price may be increased. 

Please check the GTI information sheets for further information about the tours. 

Three links will be made available to parents on Monday 2nd September at 17:00. 

These links will close when deposits have been paid for all 40 places on each trip or on Thursday 5th September 

2025 at 21:00.  A waiting list will then operate. 

*We are awaiting confirmation of the dates for deposit for the Berlin trip – a text will be sent if the Berlin 

deposit date changes from above. 

If there is a great demand for one of the tours there may be a review of the capacity subject to flight availability 

and supervisor availability. 

Please be aware that the Code of Behaviour has been reviewed.  In section 8.4 the Code of Behaviour outlines 

that no student can go on an extra curricular trip if they are on Ceannaire Diary or have been suspended during 

the school year or have unauthorised student absence on their profile.  Please discuss this with your 

son/daughter before paying the deposit.  If your son/daughter is suspended prior to the tour, the deposit may 

be lost if there is no-one on the waiting list to take their place. 

All student direct costs must also be paid in full prior to going on any school tour. 

 

Kind regards 

Deirdre Maye 

Principal 


